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T. J. Weber Tuesday, 20 October 2020

Supporting the proposal to rename the Gellibrand 
division Kirner.

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the proposal to rename the federal House of 
Representatives division Gellibrand to Kirner, after the late Joan Elizabeth Kirner AC. 

This would be a fitting tribute to Victoria’s first female Premier. 

I would also like to express my support for the naming of Victoria’s new division Hawke, 
after the late Robert James Lee Hawke, AC, GCL. 

Finally, I would like to express my support for the renaming of one of Victoria’s divisions 
Tucker, after the Aboriginal rights activist Margaret Lilardia Tucker MBE.

Kind Regards,

Timothy Weber 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